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Education Information = Vonn Gabel

November _
City Planning Commission denied Chapman College’s
CUP (Conditional Use Permit)for the Center Street
Learning Center and parking lot. In violation of the
city building code and Old Towne design guidelines.

Bulk and mass strikes. (sound familiar?)

Old Towne was once referred to as “Orange’s next slum.”



Newsletter sent to all residents on a quarterly basis.

On-going issues with the Chapman expansion zoning.



